
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 2022 
 

Dear Business Partner: 
 

Trotwood Chamber’s 14th   Annual Golf Outing is scheduled for Friday, September 9, 2022, at 
MeadowBrook at Clayton, 6001 Salem Avenue. Proceeds from this event will be used to support 
Chamber programs, businesses and community events, as well as other organizations in the coming 
year. We are a 501(c) 6 organization.   
 

Registration and continental breakfast start at 8 a.m., shotgun start at 8:30 a.m. followed by a 
buffet luncheon, door prizes and awards. To register individually the cost is $75 per person, a team 
of four the registration is $280.00…. discount for seniors 60 and older, the cost will be $60.00. You 
may register online at www.trotwoodchamber.org or by completing the attached form and mail it 
to Trotwood Chamber of Commerce, 5790 Denlinger Road, Trotwood OH 45426.  Perhaps you are 
not available for golf or lunch, we would be happy if you will donate a door prize for out outing; to 
register for lunch only the cost is $25.00. 
 

Trotwood Chamber, as well as others, faced many challenges in 2020 and part of 2021, we are 
thankful we are beginning to return to some semblance of normalcy.    
 

For more information you may call the Trotwood Chamber of Commerce at 937.837.1484, or email 
mbattle@trotwoodchamber.org. Chamber office hours are 8 a.m. until noon Monday thru Friday.  
 

Cordially, 
 

Marie Battle, CAP 

Executive Director 
Trotwood Chamber of Commerce 
 
Officers: President, Deborah Smith; Vice-President, Dr. Reva Cosby; Secretary, Mindy M. Shelley; 
Treasurer, Sandra Monaghan: Board of Directors: Sean Freeman, Quincy Pope, Sr., Layla Ware: 
Executive Director: Marie Battle 
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